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kwétslóle – see you later 
We know summer break brings a reset for all to spend time 
with loved ones. We wish our grade 5 students all the best as 
they transition to a new place in September. To our families 
leaving us, we are grateful to have been a part of your child's 
education journey. We will miss you. To the rest, we look 
forward to reuniting again in September! 

Staff Updates: We have some goodbyes, see you soon and 
welcomes: 
Ms. Campbell - Teacher who will be on Maternity Leave. 
Ms. Zoe - Supervision Assistant leaves to complete her 
teacher education. 
Ms. Manpreet - Supervision Assistant leaves to work as an 
EA in the School District. 

September Start Up: Students will be returning to their 
previous class for the first day. We will get to connect and 
share our summer stories. The rest of the first week, we will 
be completing various activities in GRADE LEVEL groups. 
Students will line up at their grade level door. This allows us 
to work with all our students, have them meet our teachers 
and make the best possible placements for the remainder of 
the year. Classes will be set on the MONDAY following the 
first week back. We will post class lists that day. We will share 
more information the last week of August so you and your 
child know what to expect! 

Kindergarten Families: You should be expecting an email 
from us regarding the gradual entry schedule the first week of 
July to help with planning ahead. We will send reminders 
again in August when our office re-opens. 

Moving Away: We are always sad to 
have any of our families leave. If your 
family will be moving or moves over
 the summer, PLEASE EMAIL 
central@sd33.bc.ca to notify us 
and let us know where so we can 
help with the transition.

July 2-4
Aug 25-28
Sept. 2 
Sept. 3
Sept. 3-12
Sept. 15 
Sept. 19
Sept. 29
Sept. 30

Office Open for Year End Wrap Up
Office Open for School Start Up 
First Day of School for gr. 1-5 @ 
8:24-10:24am First full day of school for gr. 1-5 
Gradual Entry Schedule - Kindergarten
First full day of Kindergarten 
Welcome Back BBQ @ 4pm
Pro D Day
National Day for Truth & Reconciliation 

School Updates 

HUB: A huge thank you to our very generous supporters: 
- Starfish Backpack, Bowls of Hope, The 
Dogwood Monarch LionsClub, The 
Bookman, Produce Gone Wild and 
SD33. These groups help to keep our 
Hub stocked! The Hub will be closed 
over the summer.

CCECSS Update: Please email 
ccecsscoordinator@gmail.com for more information. Rental 
bookings for Birthdays and events are available throughout 
the summer!

PAC Update: The PAC Executive would like to thank all of 
the families for their support this year! We raised a over 
$3000 with 7 hot lunches, Easter Purdy's Sale, Christmas Art 
Cards, Neufelds Orders, and multiple Freezie Sales! Along 
with the gaming grant we apply for, we use that money to 
support students; funding bussing to field trips, guest 
speakers, subsidizing Grade 5 hoodies, Grade 5 trip to 
Cultus Lake, refreshing of PE equipment, Pop-Up Tent for 
special events, sponsored field trips and inline skating. 

We would also like to thank those that came out and helped 
out at lunches and sales. Join us at our PAC meeting in 
September to hear what we will be supported next! 

Central Office Summer Hours: You are able to email 
central@sd33.bc.ca over the summer. We will check emails 
and have the office open July 2-4 from 9am-2pm and August 
25-28th from 9am-2pm.

Dates To Remember
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